
PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Broadcast 

MUNICIPAL FIRE BAN LIFTED 

Cobalt– June 25, 2021 – The Town of Cobalt would like to advise all residents that the 
municipal fire ban that has been in place since June 8, 2021 has been lifted for the 
following municipalities effective 6:00 P.M today: 

The City of Temiskaming Shores 
The Town of Cobalt,  
The Township of Coleman, 
The Township of Harris, and  
Lorrain Valley. 

Although open air fires are now permitted, the Fire Department would like to remind 
everyone to use extreme caution when burning.  

For more information contact your local Municipal Office or Fire Department. 

Shawn Hearn, Fire Chief 
Cobalt Fire Department 
705-679-8345
shawn.hearn@cobaltfire.ca
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